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Overview 
 

 
The Devizes Campus Development Team (CDT) has been completing the first public 
consultation to gauge local resident’s thoughts on a campus for the Devizes area.   
 
The consultation was initiated on the 15th June and utilising both paper documents that 
are available in the library and online forms that are available from the Wiltshire Council 
and Devizes community blog sites – Our Community Matters. (links below).  The CDT 
has also been completing face to face sessions to ask local residents for their thoughts 
on a community campus and to provide further information on the campus programme. 
 
Once the consultation period has been completed the CDT will be analysing the results 
in preparation for the formulation of a working proposal that will be brought back to the 
area board for their review and potential agreement.  If the working proposal is agreed 
by the area board a second round of consultation will follow to further gain local 
resident’s views on the campus development for Devizes.  
 

Key Headlines 
 

 

• Completion of the consultation that will be running until the end of July. 

• Consultation forms available from the library 

• Online forms can be located on the following sites: 
 
Wiltshire Council website - http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/devizes-campus-survey.htm 
 
Devizes Our Community Matters - http://devizes.ourcommunitymatters.org.uk/local-
info/devizes-campus/ 
 
 


